
 

Children in Need 

Sent By: Mrs Amanda Edgley- Pearce 

Sent 17 Nov 2023 11:28 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Your children look fantastic in their spotty and bright clothing. It is clear they have made a real effort. 

This morning the Smart School Council children collected almost £125. They will be back outside at the 

end of the day for those parents who asked to donate at this time. Please do not feel obliged to donate 

again! 

We will add the merchandise sales to the bucket collections and let you know how much we have raised 

for Children in Need. 

Thank you again for your generosity over the last two weeks. 

Mrs Edgley-Pearce 

 


